Susan Jones <dronaig@gmail.com>
To: Alan McDonnell <alanm@treesforlife.org.uk>

Wed, May 25, 2016 at 3:10 PM

Hi Alan.

Thanks for your comments, we welcome all feedback on our plan.

We are having a group meeting next week to finalise our DMP so will discuss the points you raised and include your comments and our response in the final plan. This final (initial) plan will also be put on our webpage.

As you outlined in your comments, this is just really a starting point for us and as information is gathered it will be easier to plan exactly what we will do. It is certainly not an overnight job! But at least we have got the ball rolling.

Kind regards,

Susan Jones

[Quoted text hidden]

Alan McDonnell <alanm@treesforlife.org.uk>
To: Susan Jones <dronaig@gmail.com>

Wed, May 25, 2016 at 3:15 PM

Great, thanks Susan - and good luck!

Let me know if the group thinks we can help at all.

alan

Alan McDonnell Conservation Projects Manager

t. 01309 692705 m. 07825 041291